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Richard Jenkins Doug Sanders Don Shelton Emanuel Morris Don Shelton
(314) 757-5585 (636) 724-7757 (314) 570-7766 (314) 368-4974 (314) 570-7766

Meeting Schedule

Meeting Dates: May, 12, Jun 9, Jul 14, Aug 11, Sep 8, Oct 13, Nov 10, Dec TBD

Meeting Time: 7:pm

Meeting Location: Club Flying Field (May thru Aug) weather permitting.

Meeting Minutes
April 14th
Meeting was called to order by President Richard Jenkins.

Roll Call – Doug Sanders made the roll call.  There were 9 members present via our Zoom call.
38 members have joined so far this year. Contact List was published Apr 14th. New members joined
since the contact list was sent out are Greg Frisz, Lee Jimerson, Dana Rabun, Ron Rutledge, and Mark
Schmidt. Doug reported that he will be adding new names to the AMA web site.

Treasurers Report – Hawkeye gave the treasurer’s report. Club dues for 8 members were deposited.
Items paid were Porta Potty for this year (April thru October 2021) and additional postage to mail club
records. The original check had never been received by Jim Benedict. Lease payment for the field will
be due soon and along with registering the club with the state. Hawkeye asked about the application
form, some confusion about people making checks out to Doug instead of the St Charles RC Club.
Doug to review the form and maybe make some change to the wording so people will make checks out
to the club.



Secretary’s report – Approved.

Safety report – none

Field report – Bill McMenamy reported some standing water was in some low places on the flying
field, but flying condition were OK. Frank Eck mowed the field Tues. April 13th, mostly clover. Bill
reported we have a new member that needs help learning to fly and asked if somebody could help the
new member.  Don Shelton volunteered to help Ron Rutledge. Richard mention that any club member
can volunteer to help new members and circulated to club. Bill reported You Tube videos were helpful
in setting up “Buddy Box” in helping new members.

Old business – Hawkeye plans to get the attendance gift cards from the Hobby Shop for the next
meeting at the field in May. We will also resume with 50/50 and have the attendance cans and tickets.
Hawkeye to have these at the next meeting. Hawkeye asked if some of the old newsletter could be
discarded. Richard suggested to keep the last three years and discard the older ones. Newsletters are on
the club website from 2010 to the present.

New Business - Richard reported latter in the summer we will be planning for the Annual Fun Fly and
BBQ pork steaks.  Richard said he was contacted by a lady whose husband had passed away to see if
he could help in disposing of his models etc. Richard plans to inventory the items and with the help of
his brother put out a list of items with the market value to circulate to our club.

Show and Tell – none

Motion to Adjourn -




